
BROADCAST SCIENCES LLC 
1240 Horseshoe Trail 
Malvern, PA 19355 
Tel. 610-917-3000 

E-mail: lauralee@broadsci.com

August 25, 2020 

James D. Bradshaw, Senior Deputy Chief 
Audio Division, Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 

In re:  FM Translator Station W221DG, Exton, PA 
File No. BLFT-20170601ACP 
Facility ID 142298 
FCC Reference:  1800B3-KV 

Dear Mr. Bradshaw: 

In reply to the Audio Division’s letter of July 24, 2020, regarding an interference complaint 
against the above-referenced FM translator, because of the current pandemic and other personal 
circumstances, I am unable to communicate with or otherwise to address any of the various listener 
complaints at this time and will not be able to do so in the near-term future. 

To provide an immediate, though temporary, resolution, I took the translator off the air on 
August 24, 2020, at approximately 8:00 p.m.  Therefore, while I neither concede the validity of any 
previous complaints nor claim that they are invalid, it is not possible at this time for any listener to 
WVLT to be experiencing any interference from W221DG. 

I will file an appropriate request for authority for the translator to remain silent, and the 
translator will remain silent, until I am able to return to working on the interference problem. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jeffrey J. DePolo 
Managing Member 

Cc: Brad Deutsch, Esq. 
     Counsel for Clear Communications, Inc. 
Kim Varner, Esq., FCC 


